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Dear Sir: 

Informal advice has been received from the Bureau of 

Engraving and Printing that, owing to conditions existing at 

the Bureau, it will be impracticable for it to make delivery 

to the vault in full during the month of June of all Federal 

Reserve note printings scheduled for delivery during the re-

mainder of the fiscal year 1939. Completion of deliveries under 

the 1939 printing schedule will be made early in the fiscal year 

1940. 

This program of the Bureau should not in any way 

affect the printing program for Federal Reserve notes for the 

fiscal year 1940. The Bureau will, of course, make prompt 

delivery of notes of any denomination for any Federal Reserve 

bank should the need therefor arise. 

Very tBuly yours 

L. P. Bethea, 
Assistant Secretary. 
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